
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF IOLA, WAUPACA 

COUNTY 
 

The Village Board shall meet and hold a 
public hearing to for the non-renewal of 
Liquor license for 160 W State St Iola Wi 
54945 d/b/a Mark McCoy’s Flat Tracker 
Tap for the period from July 1, 2024, to 
June 30, 2025.  This will be held on June 
20, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the Village Hall 
which is located at 180 South Main 
Street, Iola, Wisconsin 
For more information, please contact the 
Village Clerk 715-445-2913 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Laura J. Krogwold, Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Iola 

Posted: Wednesday, June 12, 2024  
 

 
 


